

New Park Primary Academy

Skipton Road Harrogate HG1 3HF Telephone 01423 503011Fax:01423 529094 E-mail: admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr R Mold



20th September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Residential to Marrick Priory - Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February 2018

Thank you to those who have returned the signed consent form and paid the initial deposit of £50.00.

We recognise that the trip is a significant cost but we strongly encourage all pupils to attend the trip because it is a thoroughly enjoyable and worthwhile experience that offers new and exciting challenges. The Year 5/6 residential trip will take place every two years and therefore, if your child is in Year 5, this is their opportunity to attend.

In order to confirm your child's place, please return the signed consent form and arrange payment of the deposit of £50.00 by Monday 24th September. If there are financial barriers, please come and speak to the school office.

For your convenience, the key payment dates are:

7 th September 2018 = £50 deposit (non-refundable 1 st October 2018 = £50	<u>e)</u>
5 th November 2018 = £50 3 rd December 2018 = £50	
8 th January 2019 = £50	
1 st February 2019 = £50	
Yours sincerely,	
Mr Mold	
Residential Trip to	Marrick Priory – February 2019
I give permission for cost of £300.00 on Monday 18 th February to Friday	to attend the Year 5/6 residential visit to Marrick Priory at a 22 nd February 2019.
Signed Parent/Carer:	
Date:	